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Welcome to our October issue of the Center for Supply Chain
Research of Lehigh(CSCRL) newsletter. In this edition our focus is on
two of our presenters at our Fall Forum, which will be held on
November 8th and November 9th here at Lehigh University.

Please check out the link below
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http://files.constantcontact.com/42936a23701/1050b09a-941f-40e8-bab9-55aaa19d8abc.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/42936a23701/c90ebf35-700c-440b-8061-53855a641b9f.pdf


Registration for our Fall Forum on Disruptive Innovations in the
Supply Chain that will be held November 8 and November 9 at Lehigh
University is now open. Here is a link to our website.

https://cbe.lehigh.edu/centers/lehigh-center-for-supply-chain-
research/2018-fall-forum

We are also looking for good topics that you are interested in learning
more about or even good speakers who you would be interested in
hearing present at our upcoming Spring symposium April 11 and April
12.
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